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roposed under Docket TR-090121. As Fire Chief I have some concerns regarding the
losure of Logen Road as it will limit the routes used to response to the area of Old
Pacific Highway. If the Logen Road is closed it could possibly affect response times to the
. Old Pacific Highway area and with increased response time’s public safety could be put
 atrisk. Logen Road is not a well traveled road so I believe Logen Road could easily
emain open even with the siding put in place with an update to crossing arms. Please
econsider the closing of Logen Road as I believe public safety could be affected by
onger response times and limited access to the Old Pacific Highway area.






